
David I. Poch Barrister                                            tel. (613) 264-0055   fax (613) 264-2878 

 
 

 
1649 Old Brooke Road, Maberly, Ontario K0H 2B0                                  e-mail: dpoch@eelaw.ca 
 

28 June 2010 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
By e-mail and RESS 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2010-0202 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 2010 DSM Assumptions Update – GEC 
Position 
 
GEC has previously written the Board outlining our outstanding concern with the Enbridge 
2010 DSM assumption update.  Since that time we have had discussions with the company and 
as indicated in its letter of June 25th, Enbridge has responded with a suitable amendment. The 
GEC therefore supports the approval of the update as amended.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
Cc: All parties 


